From: Jacob Stief

Sent: March 26, 2021 11:21 AM

To: Farr, Jason < Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>

Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Freeze Hamont's urban boundary

Good morning Jason,

I hope this email finds you well.

As a resident and homeowner of Corktown in Hamilton I am writing to formally voice my concern for the expanding of Hamilton's urban boundary. The urban boundary should be frozen.

What this city requires is further investment / encouragement around densification, improving existing infrastructure, expanding transit options, and creating a better overall quality of life for its residents in the heart of this city. Now is NOT the time for sprawl.

We know so much about smart growth within cities, and the impacts climate change will have on the global population. Let's apply that knowledge and improve the infrastructure we do have, build up not out, and encourage in-fill development.

Thank you for your consideration,

--

Jacob Stief